
  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

NEWS AROUND NORTHWOOD 

BEST = Building Excellence Successfully Together 
 

 
 

Calendar Dates   
May 4-5   Georgia Milestone Testing – 3rd & 4th Grades 
May 4-6   Georgia Milestone Testing – 5th Grade 
May 13   FCS Board Meeting 
May 14   STEM Day 
May 17   Field Day 
May 21   All Library Books Due 
May 26   Last Day of School 

April 30, 2021 https://www.fultonschools.org/northwoodes 

Ritu Ahuja, Principal 
Michelle Levine, Asst. Principal 
 
10200 Wooten Road 
Roswell, GA 30076 
470-254-6390 

“My life makes a 

difference at 

Northwood 

Elementary.” 

THIRD GRADE EXPLORERS 

As we were nearing test time, we decided to have some fun and review at the same time. We were 

keeping our skills sharp right up to testing day with these simple and fun review games. We still 

have a lot more school left, but there’s no reason it can’t be fun!  

In addition to online Kahoots! and Quizziz! games, we played games using pencils/papers and our 

whiteboards. We battled as teams or as individuals in Jeopardy & Defend Your Corner. Although we 

did not keep an official score, we feel like by making our review fun…everyone wins!!  

 

https://www.fultonschools.org/northwoodes


April 2021 PBIS School Wide Nominees 
An award which recognizes certain students who exemplify in a PBIS Expectation Matrix 

Be Responsible, Be Respectful, Be Engaged 
Sponsored by Ms. Becky White, Mr. Jordan Knapp, and Ms. Lorraine Robertson 

 

Kindergarten:   Ben O’Reilly, Ashton White, Lizzie Gerson, Ren Skura, and  
Allison Rodriguez-Galan 

Grade 1:  Arleth Serrano-Rico, Nathan Beard, Sophia Morales, Angela Xu, and 
Callaway Hubbard 

Grade 2     Lukas Owens, Kari Kikelomo, Sophie Espinhosa, Emanuel Orozco, 
    and McKenna Hamm 
Grade 3:   Savannah Blanton, Shilo Shmerling, Jaslyn Allen, Fahim Enwonwu, 

and Raya Chrimes 
Grade 4:    Theo Ganesan, Ananya Krishnan, Jacob Adler, and Aubree Licsko 
Grade 5:     Josie Watt, Dila Dasdelen, Trey Terry, Oliver Conley, and  

Aniyah Riley 
 

LIBRARY BOOKS ARE DUE 

Friday, May 7th is the last day for student 

checkouts from the media center. All 

books need to be returned by Friday, May 

21st. If your Explorer has a lost or damaged 

book, please take care of the as soon as 

possible. 



  

 Message from our Eco Team 
The following Northwood students have proudly accepted the Waste Free Monday challenge by packing 
their lunch in reusable containers. They are a great example of how we can “go green” during lunch. 

 

KINDERGARTEN: Blair Mikes, Emma Cunningham, Sam Stone, Cole Allen, Eliza Singh, Zoe 
Perry, Zahra Siddiqui, Julia Oberg, Neil Ganu, Cambryn Claeys, 
Madeleine Anghel, Poppy Kuzia, Caleb Dover, Colby Knopp, and Harper 
Reynolds   

 

FIRST GRADE: Madison McFarlin, Liberty Harriman, Aubrey Mikell, Luna Weaver, and 
Benjamin Carvalho   

 

SECOND GRADE: - Magnus Brooks, Burton Bagwell, Emery Harrell, Mackenzie Buckles, 
Selah Dahi, Abbas Jafari, Gabi Siddiqui, Jaelin Gutierrez, Vivian Vandervort, 
and Mrs. Beck   

 

THIRD GRADE:  Blakey Elstad, and Ananya Mishra,   
 

FOURTH GRADE:  Aahil Vanjaria, Lydia Oberg, London Booker-Daniel, Sam Dugas, 
Mostafa Shalaby, Emily Amato, Vihaan Vinay, Archer Kuzia, and  
Jackson Brunson  
  

FIFTH GRADE:  Brendan Korte   

   
 

Northwood’s                                   Day is right around the corner…  

and we need your help!  Please consider donating the following items for the exciting 
STEM experiments that will take place at Northwood on May 14th. 

 
 
 

• Ziploc baggies – ALL SIZES 

• gallon 
• Cups – (all sizes/paper or plastic) 
• Plates – cheap white plates (all sizes) 
• Aluminum foil 

• Tape  
• Scotch 
• Masking 
• Packing  

• Paper towel, wrapping paper and 
toilet paper tubes 

 

All items can be brought to Ms. Evangelista’s office or left at the front desk.  

THANK YOU so much in advance! 
 



 

 

Are you looking for something fun and engaging to read this summer? Check out our 

recommendations – recommendations from parents and teachers of elementary kids, just like yours! 

 
Ralph the Mouse Series 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JoiX4xn8hXQ 
  
Dear America Series 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NFJs08Wi_oM 
  
SGC YouTube channel link: 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCGHcx2iQjHF0vcmpKQC4kgw 

 

Check out these Book Looks to see if you can locate Northwood’s Teacher of the Year, Casie 

Marshall! 

Do you have a book to recommend, too? Please share a 30-60 second video with Jaye Atkinson 

(Chair, SGC) at this email address: atkinsonj@fultonschools.org – many thanks! 

 

Northwood’s School Governance Council (SGC) “Book Look” 

 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DJoiX4xn8hXQ&data=04%7C01%7Crobertsonl1%40fultonschools.org%7Cf52a5298da324b0400a108d8ff3dd3c0%7C0cdcb19881694b70ba9fda7e3ba700c2%7C1%7C0%7C637539988289058882%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=9wumHgZlgL6nheirU5ZQI58rc8DGzjKgkngF%2BeFCNlE%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DNFJs08Wi_oM&data=04%7C01%7Crobertsonl1%40fultonschools.org%7Cf52a5298da324b0400a108d8ff3dd3c0%7C0cdcb19881694b70ba9fda7e3ba700c2%7C1%7C0%7C637539988289068874%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=TaNGAMVsGNueH8J2iPLhyE4uMiQS3INCwZnsXs64Obk%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fchannel%2FUCGHcx2iQjHF0vcmpKQC4kgw&data=04%7C01%7Crobertsonl1%40fultonschools.org%7Cf52a5298da324b0400a108d8ff3dd3c0%7C0cdcb19881694b70ba9fda7e3ba700c2%7C1%7C0%7C637539988289068874%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=uWviW%2B6QJHAkJFc8K%2BNSHaLf7DapOHqv4DTUJcY98U8%3D&reserved=0
mailto:atkinsonj@fultonschools.org


  

FREE Breakfast and Lunch 
Fulton County School Nutrition will continue to serve FREE 
meals to all children, regardless of school enrollment or 

meal eligibility status. Students attending school face-to-
face will receive FREE meals during their school’s 

scheduled mealtimes.  
Curbside & Bus Stop Locations will be utilized to distribute 
FREE grab & go meal kits throughout the district. For more 

information, visit www.nutrition.fultonschools.org 
 

http://www.nutrition.fultonschools.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Consider Becoming a PTA Committee Chair 

There are many volunteers in the PTA who help lead different events and efforts for 

Northwood, from the Media Center to Bingo Night, from Book Fair to Box Tops, and 

from Enrichment Week to Room Parents. 

We have a lot of these Chair positions filled with volunteers who are excited to help 

lead next year's PTA charge into getting back into the swing of things... But we have 

many positions in need of new parent volunteers!  Are YOU that PTA 

Volunteer?  Consider any of the following positions: 

• Events (Family Fun Night, Bingo) 
• Enrichment Fund 
• Reflections - the State and Nationally run contest for Students in Art, Writing, 

Photography, Dance, and other categories 
• Earnings for Education/Box Tops 
• Portraits (Tanner Portraits Family Photos at the beginning of the year) 
• Parents Night Out: Movie Nights (Fall & Spring) 

If any of these interest you, please reach out to one of these awesome humans on 

our Nominating Committee: Nicki Hubbard (vp4@northwoodpta.com), Julie Barrett 

(treasurer@northwoodpta.com), or Sarah Levin (social@northwoodpta.com).  Looking 

forward to connecting with you! 

 

Reading Exploration (formerly Reading Counts) 

Are you filling out your Reading Exploration logs for April? ...They are due May 1st.  

May logs will be due mid-May so we can get prizes to participants before the end of 

school. Please remember to write “F2F” or “Virtual” to help us get monthly prizes to 

you! Please email a photo of your log to readingcounts@northwoodpta.com. If you 

need a new log, you may email for that as well. Happy reading, Explorers! 

 

mailto:vp4@northwoodpta.com
mailto:treasurer@northwoodpta.com
mailto:social@northwoodpta.com
mailto:readingcounts@northwoodpta.com


 

Fulton County Library is pleased to announce the reopening of 32 branch 

libraries on Tuesday, May 4th, 2021, with in-branch services available on 

Tuesdays from 10 a.m. - 7 p.m. and Saturdays from 10 a.m. - 6 p.m. Patrons 

will have the opportunity to enter the library for in-person browsing and 

computer use.  

 

Curbside services will remain available on Mondays and Wednesdays-Fridays, 
as previously offered. Visit our website for details on curbside services.  
 

During in-person visits to the library, patrons will be permitted one hour per 
day of in-person browsing, self-serve checkout, pickup of holds, copying, 
printing and computer use. All services will follow CDC guidelines for social 
distancing and mask use. Patrons will be required to wear a mask 
(regardless of vaccination status) while inside the branch and maintain a 6 
foot distance from staff and other patrons.  
 

*We are happy to provide  information about our cluster programs, but please note 

they are not sponsored by Northwood Elementary School.* 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001UaHwZLQbKDfDm2sFcrCBRHNan4ar7Opkubi2CDAXD-6PQs5z7NdaFhZCN8PBALnadsekeYf8fxUNHZZWOda_H6y4SBMK9p2D5nok0sk-M05eGsZzoNlCu-wU4vgTo7wdXxnqzLEOnSHvXVicj6UYR-my2ny6Bc2gmUmNW5GAJz94hq0A6fnQW5JIeAGYHJJxWnhmpomp94-FvQrIg-uyRioRbc7dM3jXK2054GWWP-EcTbm_mfQ1kQ%3D%3D%26c%3DjG8XH-Kovwt2MBEx8RPsM9XOVXqF9Jj9EBBexKmRyb292bAr3rimMg%3D%3D%26ch%3DK01wF0YlARULXevB0VnkajL55iPS5aIzaODe4xOR1DsesZQLPH7q1Q%3D%3D&data=04%7C01%7Crobertsonl1%40fultonschools.org%7Cc9d2e1a8c6d94524e0b808d909ab4b5b%7C0cdcb19881694b70ba9fda7e3ba700c2%7C1%7C0%7C637551453593283157%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Yx43vIJ9hspx7SB17Plz9jpWVFMA0rQPMMjChhNYasQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001UaHwZLQbKDfDm2sFcrCBRHNan4ar7Opkubi2CDAXD-6PQs5z7NdaFqGtvb5Buqeon_V7UP_f5fRL6e7b-ouBeJFKAJ7UZQLz_bcH1dDtJDZJlj8kX0sCQFy8bLTF-A0de9w9NU3ocjK_vDNKHjS0AEJySY4hu5lo%26c%3DjG8XH-Kovwt2MBEx8RPsM9XOVXqF9Jj9EBBexKmRyb292bAr3rimMg%3D%3D%26ch%3DK01wF0YlARULXevB0VnkajL55iPS5aIzaODe4xOR1DsesZQLPH7q1Q%3D%3D&data=04%7C01%7Crobertsonl1%40fultonschools.org%7Cc9d2e1a8c6d94524e0b808d909ab4b5b%7C0cdcb19881694b70ba9fda7e3ba700c2%7C1%7C0%7C637551453593293146%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=SsCPN%2B9vCR3QZ5xeeiD06o3DzxHDSShvbjZ5v9KtYTU%3D&reserved=0

